
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

 

ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350 

MEMORANDUM 

          TO: Robert Klein, Chair and  
Members of the Board  

DATE:    October 18th 2016 

          FROM: Cynthia Franklin 
Director, ABC Board 

 

RE:    Hoarfrost Distilling # 5436  

This is a request for reconsideration of a distillery license in the City of Fairbanks. At its meeting 
on April 26, 2016, the board denied the application because the applicant did not obtain a 
Certificate of Occupancy from the City of Fairbanks and the City of Fairbanks refused to lift its 
January 26, 2016 protest. 
 
The applicant requested an informal conference with the director. The conference was held and 
the applicant presented an explanation of the construction schedule and the reasons the 
Certificate of Occupancy could not be obtained. The applicant kept in good contact with the 
director after the conference and met the deadlines set for obtaining the certificate. The City of 
Fairbanks provided notification to AMCO on October 7, 2016 that its protest was lifted because 
the applicant had obtained the Certificate of Occupancy. An AMCO enforcement officer visited 
the premises and performed a preliminary inspection. 
 
Recommendation is to reconsider and grant the license. 
 
 






